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I UNITED STATES GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20548 

INSEPJ..Y 
REFER TO: 

Ol'f'ICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL. 

B-173761 

Mr. William J. Hal tennan 
Dir•ctor 
Writers Unlimited 
P.O. Box 4391 
Waslington, D.C. 20012 

Dear Mr. Halterman: 

JAN I_ 1978 

Thank you for your letter of December 20, 1977, to the 
Comptroller General relating to your experience with the Postal­
Service and prQViding us with docume~tation in connection with 
th• ll&taers raised by your letter. · 

We are retaining the material yo~ submitted on file in the 
event our audit divisions initiate any studies or.audits in this 
area. 

For your convenience we are enclosing a 1974 GAO report 
entitled "Information on L.4111 Enforcement Activities of thEli'iUAited 
States Postal Service." Thank you for bringing this matter to 
our attention. 

Encloaure 

Sincerely yours, 

'ROBERT A~ EVERS 

Richard R. Pierson 
Associate General Counsel 
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